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Pray for one foster 
child struggling with 
undiagnosed medical 
problems.

Pray for God to give 
us partners to fight 
the abuse of babies 
and children.
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Praise God for 
increased 
opportunities to train 
workers in trauma. 

Pray for the spiritual 
health and protection 
of our foster families.

Pray for the favor of 
government officials 
in our adoptions.

Praise God for Jesus, 
and pray for the 
salvation of all RR 
children.

Pray for God to bless 
our RR staff on both 
sides of the ocean.

Pray for us to locate 
new families for 
orphaned or 
abandoned babies.

Pray for foster child, 
Ezra, to continue to 
be healthy.
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Pray for God to build 
His Church as we care 
for orphans.

Pray for Romania 
Without Orphans as 
they work hard on 
behalf of orphans.

Pray for the church 
and the government 
to be united in 
fighting for the 

Pray for a teen 
struggling against her 
foster mother.

Pray for God to 
protect at-risk and 
abandoned children.

Pray for our Romanian 
staff: Dana, Anna 
Maria, Tabitha, and 
Corina.

Pray for the parents 
who are at risk of 
abandoning their 
children.
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Pray for the 
complicated adoption 
of a baby boy.

Pray for RR teens as 
they mature and deal 
with their broken 
pasts.

Pray for RR to rescue 
helpless and 
abandoned babies as 
soon as possible.

Pray for RR workers to 
stay close to the Lord 
and bring glory to 
God.

Praise God for 
miracles in rescuing 
RR children.

Pray for four foster 
sisters to mature and 
grow in the Lord.

Pray for RR adoptions 
to go smoothly.
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Pray for Daniel and 
Peter to heal from 
past abuse.

Pray for God to heal 
Alex of epilepsy.

Pray for Hannah to 
heal from trauma and 
brokeness.

Praise God for the 
hope of eternity. Pray 
that many will follow 
Christ.
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"Defend the weak and the fatherless; uphold the cause of the poor and 
oppressed." Psalm 82:3


